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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Wastewater System Magnolia <mwws@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 3:21 PM
To: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Cc: Andy Franks
Subject: Re: Multiple Overdue CAO Items Permit AR0043613

Kristen, 
 
Thank you for the reminder. We met with Andy Franks of A.L Franks 
engineering this afternoon concerning the CAP that is over due. He assured 
me that he would get that completed and submitted to you in a timely 
manner. 
 
I also so checked with the City tresurer about the check for the civil 
penalty. She is in the process of issuing a check today. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free in contacting me at 870-234-2955. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Russell Thomas,Superintendent 
City of Magnolia-Big Creek WWTP 
Permit No. AR0043613 
AFIN: 14-00059 
 
On Wednesday, June 5, 2024 at 09:14:38 AM CDT, Kristen Graham (adpce.ad) <kristen.graham@arkansas.gov> wrote:  
 
 

Good morning, 

This is a reminder that per the requirements of CAO LIS 24-042 for the City of Magnolia Big Creek (AR0043613), the 
following were to be submitted to DEQ by 5/9/2024 and 5/15/2024: 

 Submit CAP (5/9) 
 Pay civil penalty ($5400) (5/9) 
 Submit quarterly progress report (5/15) 

You are welcome to send this via email to water-enforcementreport@adeq.state.ar.us or you may send it 
directly to me at this email address.  My direct line is 501-682-0758 should you have any questions.  Please 
mail payment to: 

DEQ, Fiscal Department 

5301 Northshore Dr. 

North Little Rock 72118 
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Please include Fiscal Reference Number ACT003104 along with your payment, so our Fiscal Department 
applies the payment to the correct account. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

  


